
 

 

 
 

Cedar Street 10-Minute Parking Space Reconsideration 
May 14, 2019 Parking Advisory Committee Agenda 

 

TITLE 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  

 

PURPOSE:  As the Happy Island Restaurant is no longer in business, and the property has been 

acquired by the adjacent business, the question has been raised by the Mayor as to whether or not the 

existing 10 minute parking space in front of 421 NE Cedar St should remain as a 10 minute spot or 

revert to 3 hour parking.  

 

ACTION REQUEST:  Staff requests that the Parking Advisory Committee review this situation and 

provide a recommendation to Council.  
 
               

 
 

Existing 10-minute parking spot in front of the expired Happy Island restaurant. 
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